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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Jeff Adams [jadams@engeo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2011 10:56 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Scott Menard
Subject: 1000 N. Vasco update - well sampling

Good morning, Jerry: 
 
I wanted to follow up with you regarding the well sampling that we performed for a supply well, 2S/2E 35L2, located at 
1151 Central Avenue in Livermore. This well was identified in the sensitive receptor survey we completed for 1000 N. 
Vasco Road.  The laboratory analysis has been completed.  MTBE was detected at a concentration of 3.6 ug/l, which is 
below the secondary MCL of 5 ug/l.  As MTBE has not been a primary COC at the 1000 Vasco Road property, we believe 
this concentration may be representative of a condition emanating from another source.  None of the other target 
analytes, including VOCs (full 8260 scan) gasoline range HCs, or diesel-range HCs, were detected. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or comments. 
 
Thank you, 
Jeff  
 
 
Jeffrey A. Adams, PhD, PE, REA I  
Associate 
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